Please find below Instructions which explains how to register your athletes for
MWCCL League for the 2018/19 season
The dates and venues for the Midland Womens Cross Country 2018/19 are as follows:
Saturday 10 November - Coundon Park, Coventry, - Host club Northbrook AC
Saturday 1 December - Welcome Hills, Stratford-upon-Avon - Host club Stratford-upon-Avon AC
Saturday 12 January – 

Division 1 - Burton Dassett Hills Country Park- Host club Spa Striders
Division 2 – Droitwich High School - Host club Droitwich AC
Saturday 9 February - venue to be confirmed - Host club Gloucester AC
We are asking that you enter your athletes in the same way as previous years to make sure that we cut down on the admin that is needed on the day and which meant that the results were published by 6pm on the day of the race. This applies whether you are paying the affiliation fee or are intending to enter athletes individually.
Attached is a spreadsheet which you need to complete for your athletes. Please only enter those athletes who you think will compete in the first race and not all of the ladies at your club as this creates extra work for the results team and additional cost for the league which will mean that the affiliation fee will need to increase in the future. You can add athletes who want to compete in races 2, 3 or 4 up until 4pm the Friday before the race, so there is plenty of opportunity to enter those athletes who may want to compete later in the season.
Please could you return this sheet to info.mwxcl@gmail.com by Friday 2 November 2018. You will receive an acknowledgement of your entries and details of the first race which will take place at Coundon Park, Coventry on Saturday 10 November 2018. 
During the season if there are any additions to your team please make sure they are emailed across by 4pm the Friday before the league race so that they can be added to system over night. Please send them using the spreadsheet we have sent, to make it easy for the results team.
We plan to send a draft copy of the results out on the evening of the race to all the club contacts and we will post them on the Midland Counties website and also the Midland Counties Facebook page. If there are any issues or questions please get in contact using the email address info.mwxcl@gmail.com making sure that your club name is in the subject line of the email to make it easier for the results team to investigate and issue the final results as soon as possible.
Please make sure that you use the email address info.mwxcl@gmail.com if you have any issues or queries, we will endeavour to reply to all emails as soon as possible, but please note that we are volunteers and this is not always possible. 
Hopefully this all makes sense, but if there are any issues or questions please get in touch so that we can sort it out as quickly as possible.
We look forward to seeing you at Coventry.
Best wishes,
Becky and Sarah
